
SLA - Bulletin #549

January 12, 1993
BULLETIN #549
BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS: 
RE: ASSEMBLY BILL 2608

In furtherance of Bulletin #542 dated December 18, 1992, we draw your attention to a change on page 3 
in the last paragraph, fourth line, "mailed prior to January 1, 1993 and the surplus line broker must file 
with the Department of Insurance a Confidential Report of Placement" has been changed to, "mailed 
prior to January 1, 1993 and the Surplus Line broker must file with the Surplus Line Association a 
Confidential Report of Placement." 

You will be notified if there are additional changes or clarifications in the future. 

James S. Pugh
Assistant Manager

JSP:asm
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